
Hello, 
 
I am a 22-year-old Salem resident and I oppose this bill. I know that often people just view others as 
having instrumental value but all people, our senior citizens included have intrinsic value and their lives 
should be guarded as precious. Therefore I oppose any legislation defiant of this basic principle and HB 
4135 is no exception; it endangers the life of elderly with Alzheimers, removes personal choice at the 
end of life, and leaves basic care unsecured. 
 
Please vote no, this bill needs more work, 
 
Sam Bassett 
 


